
Dear Parents/Carers 

Success Stories 

As we have done for the past two years, we would like to share 

students' success stories and achievements in this newsletter each 

week. 

If you would like to share your success stories with us, please email us via 

the following address: achievement@wathacademy.com

Academy Productions 

Our students have been working hard in their enrichment time in order 

to put on a production of Oliver. We are looking forward to hosting 

visitors on Tuesday 12- Thursday 14 December from 18:30. To book 

tickets please follow the link -

https://yourboxoffice.co.uk/wath-academy/988-oliver

We are also hosting our annual Christmas Concert on Monday 18 

December. This is a fantastic event each year and we are looking 

forward to seeing our students showcase their talents once again. 

https://yourboxoffice.co.uk/wath-academy/997-the-annual-Christmas-

concert

If you would like to share your success stories with us, please email us via 

the following address: achievement@wathacademy.com

Thank you once again for your continued support of the Academy.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr Ransome, Principal 

Key Dates:

Tuesday 12-Thursday 14

December

Production of Oliver

Monday 18 December

Marché de Noël

Annual Christmas Concert

Tuesday 19 December 

Year 9 IEP Review Day

Wednesday 20 December

Year 10 and 11 IEP Review 

Day

Friday 22 December

Last day of term

Christmas Day celebrations

Click here for our term dates 

and INSET days.

Wath Academy Term Dates
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Golden Ticket Rewards 
Our Golden Ticket Rewards takes place on Thursday 21 December. Students can log onto Classcharts

and purchase their tickets. They need 50 behaviour points to qualify. We can’t wait to see them

enjoying the Christmas activities we have planned! 

Football Scholarship Open Training Sessions 
If you are in Year 11 and would like to attend our opening training sessions, please register using the 

following link. –

https://forms.gle/TVpMG2hvakFgogHE8

PCAB

Last night we hosted our second Parent & Community Advisory Board of the year. It was great to see so 

many parents attend yet again. We presented on SEND provision, Attendance and Rewards. Following the 

presentations leaders sat with parents and answered questions and discussed ideas on how we can further 

improve these areas.

Cash 

We have been using Parent Pay for a number of years for parents to upload money on to their child’s 

account in order to pay for their lunch. Recently there has been an increase in the number of Y7 and 8 

students who are wishing to pay for their lunch with cash. This process slows down the queue. Can I please 

ask that all parents use parent pay, we will no longer be accepting cash at lunch or break. If you have any 

issues, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Wath Academy Christmas Day

We are well underway with our plans for the final day of 

term. This day is a form favourite amongst the students 

and staff and we are looking forward to it in a few 

weeks time.

Students will have lesson 1 and 2 as normal, but then 

after break they will engage with Christmas activities 

and have Christmas lunch together.

Students are able to wear a Christmas Jumper in 

exchange for a small donation to their house charity. 

We are accepting Christmas Jumpers as donations so 

that students of families who may not be able to afford 

a Christmas jumper can also wear one on the day.

On the same evening as the Christmas Concert we are 

hosting Marche de Noel, our very first Christmas market. 

There will be stalls and traditional food as well as music. 

The event has been organised by one of our Year 10 

students as well as the Languages department. We 

hope you can join us before the Christmas concert

https://forms.gle/TVpMG2hvakFgogHE8

